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Cuba

Stephen Coonts' bestelling novels takes readers into the heart of harrowing, pulse-pounding action, whether
on land, on sea, or in the air. Now, this master of full-tilt, blockbuster suspense turns into a lush setting 90
miles from U.S. soil. In Cuba, Fidel Castro lies dying. Human sharks are circling. And one man has his
finger on the trigger of a weapon that will change everything...

Admiral Jake Grafton is overseeing a shipment of nerve gas being transferred for a top-secret U.S. stockpile
at Guantanamo Bay. But a power struggle inside Cuba has ignited an explosive plot and turned a horrific
new weapon on the U.S. Now, Jake must strap himself into the cockpit of a new generation of American
aircraft and fly blind into the heart of an island that is about to blow--and take the whole world with it...

Hong Kong

Jake Grafton takes his wife, Callie, along when the U.S. government sends him to Hong Kong to find out
how deeply the U.S. consul-general is embedded in a political money-raising scandal. And why not? Jake
and Callie met and fell in love in Hong Kong during the Vietnam War, and the consul-general is an old
friend from those days, Tiger Cole.

The Graftons quickly discover that Hong Kong is a powder keg ready to explode. A political murder and the
closure of a foreign bank by the communist government are the sparks that light the fuse . . . and Tiger Cole
is right in the middle of the action.

When Callie is kidnapped by a rebel faction, Jake finds himself drawn into the vortex of a high-tech civil
war. Drawing on the skills of CIA operative Tommy Carmellini, in order to save his wife Jake Grafton must
figure out who he can trust-both among the Western factions vying for control of the volatile situation, and
among the Chinese patriots fighting for their nation's future-and make sure the right side wins.
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From reader reviews:

Timothy King:

The book Cuba/Hong Kong make one feel enjoy for your spare time. You need to use to make your capable
more increase. Book can being your best friend when you getting pressure or having big problem along with
your subject. If you can make reading a book Cuba/Hong Kong being your habit, you can get considerably
more advantages, like add your capable, increase your knowledge about a number of or all subjects. You can
know everything if you like open up and read a guide Cuba/Hong Kong. Kinds of book are several. It means
that, science book or encyclopedia or some others. So , how do you think about this e-book?

Charles Settles:

Here thing why this kind of Cuba/Hong Kong are different and trustworthy to be yours. First of all reading a
book is good but it depends in the content of computer which is the content is as scrumptious as food or not.
Cuba/Hong Kong giving you information deeper as different ways, you can find any reserve out there but
there is no book that similar with Cuba/Hong Kong. It gives you thrill examining journey, its open up your
own personal eyes about the thing in which happened in the world which is might be can be happened
around you. It is easy to bring everywhere like in recreation area, café, or even in your means home by train.
For anyone who is having difficulties in bringing the paper book maybe the form of Cuba/Hong Kong in e-
book can be your option.

Robert Jenkins:

Reading a book to get new life style in this yr; every people loves to learn a book. When you examine a book
you can get a wide range of benefit. When you read publications, you can improve your knowledge, because
book has a lot of information in it. The information that you will get depend on what forms of book that you
have read. If you would like get information about your research, you can read education books, but if you
want to entertain yourself look for a fiction books, such us novel, comics, as well as soon. The Cuba/Hong
Kong provide you with new experience in studying a book.

Aaron Williams:

Beside this kind of Cuba/Hong Kong in your phone, it can give you a way to get more close to the new
knowledge or information. The information and the knowledge you may got here is fresh from the oven so
don't be worry if you feel like an aged people live in narrow commune. It is good thing to have Cuba/Hong
Kong because this book offers for you readable information. Do you oftentimes have book but you do not get
what it's about. Oh come on, that won't happen if you have this in the hand. The Enjoyable option here
cannot be questionable, including treasuring beautiful island. Use you still want to miss the idea? Find this
book along with read it from right now!
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